
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 5, 1974 

Dear Mr. Meiners: 

On behalf of the President, I wish to 
acknowledge your letter. 

Your interest in letting him have the 
benefit of your views in support of 
the legislation you mention is appre­
ciated and you may be sure they have 
been carefully noted. 

Sincerely, 

Re_ ( (_ . Zll/J 
Roland L. Elliott 
Special Assistant 
to the President 

Mr. William R. Meiners 
President 
Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
7717 Ustick Road 
Boise, Idaho 83704 
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